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Rimage Corporation - Conflict Minerals Policy Statement  
 
 
In response to customer inquiries regarding compliance with Section 1502 of the Dodd- 
Frank Act, relating to conflict minerals originating from the Democratic Republic of 
Congo (DRC) and neighboring countries, Rimage Corporation has prepared this 
statement. The scope of this statement is limited to the, current definition of “conflict 
minerals” and refers to gold, tin, tantalum, and tungsten; also referred to as “3TG 
minerals.” 
 
As a privately held company, Rimage Corporation is not subject to the U.S Securities 
and Exchange Commission (SEC) disclosure requirement of the Dodd-Frank Act. 
However, as a responsible company, Rimage supports the goal of the Dodd-Frank Act of 
preventing armed groups in the Democratic Republic of the Congo and adjoining 
countries from benefitting from the sourcing of Conflict Minerals from that region. 
Important information on the use of conflict minerals in the technology supply chain is 
being compiled by the Electronics Components Industry Association and the Electronics 
Industry Citizenship Coalition.  This information may be viewed at www.eciaonline.org. 
 
Rimage understands the importance of conflict mineral issues to its customers. We are 
fully committed to sourcing materials and supplies from companies that share our values 
and integrity and have respect for human rights. We are unable to certify as to the 
country of origin of the minerals contained in the products manufactured by our 
suppliers. We are happy to confirm to our customers worldwide that Rimage does not 
knowingly use metals derived from conflict regions in the Democratic Republic of Congo 
(DRC) or adjoining countries. Also, we are encouraging all of our suppliers to support 
these efforts and make information on the origin of their product components easily 
accessible. 
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